
REPLY TO 

ST. MARY'S SCHOOL OF NURSING, LONDON 

DIRECTOR OF NURSE EDUCATION 
MR. S. J . HOLDER OBE, FRCN ST. MARY'S HOSPITAL, PADDINGTON, W2 I NY 

SJH/\VF 

Miss Marion Ferguson 
Director of Nursing Studies 
11 Bedford Square 
London WCl 

Dear Marion 

27 November 1985 

re Anident and Emergency Experience for Bedford College Nursing Students 

I am sorry that we have not been able to get into direct contact but 
I have been exploring possibilities for the above experience. Unfortunately 
the period you have given us is a particular time when we have a large 
group going through the experience and it is also likely that one of 
our A/E departments will be closing just before that time because of a 
change of use of one of our hospitals. This is bound to have the same 
effect on us as is happening at the Middlesex. 

I am at a loss to know what to suggest as the future pattern of accident 
and emergency services after next Spring is uncertain. I wish I could 
help you but I think I would only be making false promises if I were 
to hold out any real hope. Good luck. 

Yours sincerely 

S J Holder (Mr) 
Director of Nurse Education 
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ST. MARY'S SCHOOL OF NURSING 
MINT WING, ST. MARY'S HOSPITAL, 

PRAED STREET, LONDON W.2 

NURSING EDUCATION CENTRE 

ST. CHARLES' HOSPITAL, 
EXMOOR STREET, 

LONDONW.10 

NURSING CAREERS ADVISORY CENTRE 
AND CLINICAL ALLOCATIONS OFFICE 

TEL : 01-927 :--1401/1215 

SALTON HOUSE, 
PRAED STREET, 

LONDONW.2 
TEL : 01-969 2488 

TEL: 01-927:-

PADDINGTON AND NORTH KENSINGTON HEAL TH AUTHORITY 


